Year 6

Welcome back - we hope you all had a restful and enjoyable
holiday. Year 6 have

begun their new topic on 'Catastrophes and Calamities'. In this
topic, the pupils will be exploring natural disasters and their impact
on the world. In literacy this week, we have been looking at
different types of poems with the theme around our topic.

Please note that clubs will commence next week and letters have
been sent out regarding this. If you are unsure about days/times,
please speak to your child's class teacher.

Please also remember that we are holding SATs information
sessions for parents on Tuesday 13th January. There will be two
sessions - one at 9am and another at 5pm.




